v

winterberr

charter school

B SYiTY ST 2 o L o
WL B - RE 5

i ".‘ -\ " .

BN ) v

4

New Family Welcome

Winterberry Charter School would like to extend the following invitation to new families
who will be joining us next school year.

Both offerings are on May 14th. The online option will be at 12:00pm and the on campus
option is at 2:00pm. Both are open to new families and any current families who would like
to participate in the welcoming!

Principal Pepe-Phelps will be hosting a ZOOM AT NOON for families who would prefer to
meet online with other new families and some of the Winterberry Faculty and Staff.

For the in-person offering, families will be meeting on the black top on the east side of
the play yard. We will be following ASD protocols for social distancing, wearing a mask
and please stay home if anyone in your household is not feeling well. Families are invited
to bring blankets to sit on, seating outdoors is limited. Please RSVP to Ms. Colleen if you
are planning to attend.

morris_colleen@asdk12.org

We look forward to meeting you and your children!

DATES TO REMEMBER




Winterberry Parent Guild May 3rd-May 7th is
will meet (last meeting of the teacher appreciation

yearl)
May 6th week
Time: 1st Thursday of the month at
6pm New Family Welcome
Zoom Link to
meeting: hitps://us02web.zoom.us/i42702  May 14th
461872
pwd=dGNPcVFIYURRMHhJb3UOazlzd1pn £00m at Noon
uT09
In-person 2:00pm
Winterberry Charter Council
I\VXI“ "2'%?,: Grade 8 Graduation
ay
Time: 3rd Thursday of the month at May 19th
6pm Goose Lake Pavilion
Zoom Link to Meeting 11am

https://asdk12.zo00m.us/j/519426010
Meeting ID: 519 426 010

Grade 6 Plant Sale

Last week of school
Day/time to be announced

Tiger excited to celebrate Spring
and a holiday coming up in May!

Our students and Maestra Baker
will impressed by Tiger and his
ability to speak a second
language! Guess which one?

Tiger Taik
Up for Adoption
- 3 laying hens
. newly hatched chicks

Winterberry has enjoyed having our flock on
campus, but now as Summer (and the bears)
approach our flock is looking for a new home.

The hens are laying close to a dozen eggs a
week and are good natured. Jabberwalkie is
a bit bossy.

The chicks will be ready to go to homes the
last week of school.

Call Colleen with questions 742-1039.



Introducing:
Lysandra Pfeifer

Q. How long have you been in Winterberry’s, now 8th-grade class?
I have been here since first grade.

Q. What would you like to pass along to the upcoming 8th-grade class?
Nothing lasts forever.

Q. What do you hope to do after leaving Winterberry?
Celebrating my birthday by planning on zip-lining, lots of fun and reading over
the summer, then heading to high school.

Q. Tell me one thing that you would like to remember about Winterberry?
How caring and inviting the Winterberry community is.

Q. Are there any people that you would like to remember at Winterberry?
My friends, classmates, and Ms. Cronick.

Q. Is there one person at Winterberry that you would like to try and stay close
to at Winterberry?
All my classmates interested in staying in contact.

Q. How would you wish to celebrate your graduation?
I am looking forward to what our class already has planned, it should be a great

time.

Q. Is there one sentence you can think of that describes your time at

Winterberry?
An exhilarating rollercoaster ride with so many emotions and so many
experiences together.

Q. Is there one thing you would like to say about your 8th grade year?

Q. Tell me a funny story/memory from your time at Winterberry.



In second or third grade, a few of the girls were Begging Mr. Dyer for
homework during recess.

Q. What are these times teaching you?
They are teaching Patience- patience with yourself and patience as we strive to
move forward safely with one another.

Q. What is your advice to your future self?
Stay strong.

Q. How did you imagine you would be in 8th Grade in 1st Grade?
I didn’t really think about ‘upstairs,’ but the 8th graders were so tall and strong.
I was excited to be tall and strong too.

Q. Did you live up to your vision?
No, not really.

Q. What do you wish an 8th Grader had told you in 1st Grade?
Go after what you want, get done all you want to do, because you never know-
the pandemic changed so many things.

Q. Is there any last thing that you would like to say to your
class/teacher/friend?
I'm going to miss you and hope we stay in touch.

Grade 7 Woodworking and
Leathersmithing




Wooden Spoon Leather Mask

Painting Leather Roses

Leather Mask

Caleb, mask with goggles Leather Mask

Thank you to Arista in
Grade 6 for the uplifting
quotes we found hanging in
the walls of school this
morning!
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